
Credit System 

Students who are not successful in meeting criteria during the school year may be required to 
attend after school assistance, summer school or a credit recovery class.  This will provide the 
students with a second opportunity to prepare them for the next level of study.  It is important to 
remember that progressing to the next grade level and/or high school is not automatic; students 
must earn the right through successful completion of the Wendell Middle School program.  
Students that do not meet the requirement will appear before a credit committee to determine the 
proper action. 

Possible Credits for 6th, 7th, and 8th graders 

Mathematics- 1 credit per trimester 

Language Arts- 1 credit per trimester 

Science- 1 credit per trimester 

Social Studies- 1 credit per trimester 

Reading- 1 credit per trimester 

Rotation- 1 credit per trimester 

(Physical Education, Computers, Ag, Art, etc.) 

Requirements 

Students that are enrolled in the 6th-8th grade will be required to earn 85% of the possible credits 
each school year, which is equivalent to earning 15 of the possible 18 credits. 

Students will not be allowed to lose a full year of credit in one academic area. 

Possible credits for 5th graders 

Mathematics- 1 credit per trimester 

Language Arts- 1 credit per trimester 

Science- 1 credit per trimester 

Social Studies- 1 credit per trimester 

Reading- 1 credit per trimester 

Requirements 

Students that are enrolled in the 5th grade will be required to earn 80% of the possible credits 
each school year, which is equivalent to earning 12 of the possible 15 credits. 

Possible Ways to Make Up a Credit 

Summer school, online courses, correspondence courses, after school intervention 


